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Ref: JMK/MJW                     26th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we continue in unprecedented times, my thoughts are with you and your families as you deal 
with the myriad issues that the new arrangements for school, work and life in general have 
created. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and patience during this time, 
particularly regarding students learning at home and supporting the government’s message to 
parents to ‘keep their children at home, wherever possible’ and the request that schools ‘remain 
open only for those children who absolutely need to attend.’ 
 
For those of you concerned about national examinations, please rest assured that as soon as 
any new information is released, we will pass it on. (Link to latest information) 
 
During the course of the closure we will regularly update you with any necessary information, 
as we receive it. 
 
Over the last few weeks I have been negotiating with a number of bus operators over the 
continuation of the 623, 889 and 775 bus services.  Unfortunately in these uncertain times, it 
has proved very difficult to obtain guarantees for any of these services from September.  I know 
this will be very disappointing for a number of you, but I can assure you that we will continue our 
efforts and I will inform you if there is any change to this situation. 
 
I hope you have had some opportunity to enjoy this week’s spring sunshine. The best wishes of 
the school are with you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
James Keulemans 
Headteacher 
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